
May 2, 2018 
 
 
Hello Puzzlers! 
 
SET ASIDE SATURDAY JUNE 23rd 2018 

  
There are some changes on the horizon, once again, for this 
year's Rochesterfest.   Rochesterfest, will again be held at 
Soldier's Field Park.  We are excited to have the wide open 
spaces of a park for this event!   

 
The puzzle contest has grown in popularity over the years - 
as some of you original teams may remember!  This year, 
again, the puzzle contest will have a SATURDAY MORNING 
PRIME TIME SPOT at 11:00 AM.  We will, again, be located 
under the main tent for our puzzle contest. 

 
If you have a 4 person team that is ready to participate on 
Saturday, June 23rd at 11:00 AM we would love to have you 
in the annual contest.  We also ask that your team arrive 
between 10:30 and 10:45 AM for check in. 
 
I STRONGLY recommend registering prior to the event, to 
make sure that your team gets one of 25 puzzles that will be 
available this year.   

 
You can send your team’s $20 entry fee to:  Rochesterfest, 
P.O. Box 007, Rochester, MN 55903.  In the memo section of 
your check, please include 'puzzle' and your name.   

 
If you have questions regarding the upcoming Rochesterfest 
Puzzle Contest please feel free to contact me.  We look 
forward to having you join us again this year for a fun time. 
 
Chair of Puzzle Contest for Rochesterfest. 
 
Jack Zierdt 
Jackz39@icloud.com 
(507) 951-3880 (Cell)  
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